
 

Voted unanimously to accept September minutes. 

Received $266 bill from NHACC for 2018 dues. We will address this bill in January. 

Received rent check from Dennis Graham for $1,350.00 for October through December, money to be deposited in the Old 

Ashby Road fund. 

Revisited the question of the Black Brook Bridge repair. The only outstanding issue is the question of what to do to replace 

the function of the broken-off “bump” that locks the dislodged block in place. We agree it is not acceptable to just slide the 

block back into place without some sort of positive interlock with the other blocks. Agreed to make this requirement clear to 

Amos White and let him decide how best to accomplish the goal. 

Reviewed the proposal from Bentley Mgmt. Group (Amos White) for constructing the Mason Quarry parking lot at the end of 

Scripps Ln. The proposal seems sound, but because of the cost, we agreed it’s best to solicit additional bids before making 
a decision. However, we’d like to get the culvert under the quarry access road fixed ASAP so will ask Amos to break out that 

cost. 

Agreed it’s time to mow the Railroad Trail according to the plan already in place. Will let Amos White know (although we 

might put it off until Spring). 
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In Attendance 

 Bob Dillberger 

 Anna Faiello 

 Liz Fletcher 

 Bob Larochelle 

 Lundy Lewis 

 Ann Moser 

 


